From:  Bottorff, Thomas E
Sent: 6/13/2011 12:30:09 PM

To: 'Peevey, Michael R.' (MP1@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Bcec:

Subject: FW: RBDN- SmartMeter Workshop Scheduled Next Week In Red Bluff
Mike,

Fyi; | remember the article you shared with me about Glendale W&P doing something
similar. We're doing these briefings throughout the service area.

Tom

From: News Flash
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2011 6:07 AM
Subject: RBDN- SmartMeter Workshop Scheduled Next Week In Red Biuff

The Red Bluff Daily News reports that a SmartMeter Educational Center will be held in Red Bluff on
June 15. Kim Griffin

SmartMeter workshop scheduled next week in Red Bluff

Red Bluff Daily News, June 11, 2011

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) will host a SmartMeter Educational Center from 10
a.m. to 2 p.m. on Wednesday, June 15, at Home Depot in Red Bluff.

Customers with questions about PG&E's SmartMeter program can come to SmartMeter
Educational Center being held at the entrance of Home Depot at 2650 Main St., Red Bluff.

PG&E will have a SmartMeter expert available for customers to speak with individually.
Customers can drop in anytime during the educational center hours to ask questions one-on-
one.

The SmartMeter program provides customers with more information about their energy usage
and more rate options to help them reduce their energy use and bills. SmartMeter technology
will also help the state meet its renewable energy goals and provide the foundation for a future
smart grid which will make the power grid more reliable, efficient and sustainable.

For more information about PG&E's SmartMeter program, visit www.pge.com/smartmeter or
call PG&E's 24-hour SmartMeter Hotline at 1-866-743-0263.

Information is also available at www.pge.com/smartmeter or call PG&E's SmartMeter Hotline,
1-866-743-0263.
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